Amber Noworatzky

From: Michael Cummings

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 10:03 AM

To: Bill Schlei

Cc: pja cccshows; Amber Noworatzky; Todd Reckelberg; Greg Minikel
Subject: Re: External: Curb Ramps

Thank you for including me on this. | do fully support ADA accommodations & this curb ramp proposal.

To Manitowoc's Success!

Michael Cummings
Manitowoc D3 Alderman

On Apr 13, 2023 9:46 AM, Bill Schlei <bschlei@manitowoc.org> wrote:
Amber,

Please add to the May agenda if you haven't done so yet.
And thank you
PJ, I have included the Alder for District 3, Mike Cummings on this since the CCC is in his district.

Bill Schlei
District 8 Alderman

Get BlueMail for Android
On Apr 13, 2023, at 7:31 AM, PJ Albert <pja@cccshows.org> wrote:
Good morning Amber,

It has taken us a few months to get our paperwork together. | would like to submit a request to have the Public Safety
Committee review our request to pursue the installation of a curb ramp at the entrance to our building. Attached is a
drawing of the proposed ramp along with an example from another facility. The Capitol would be responsible for all
costs associated with the design and implementation of the ramp.

If there is any additional information needed, please let me know.

Thank you,

PJ Albert
Executive Director
Capitol Civic Centre

On Fri, Nov 11, 2022 at 11:32 PM Bill Schlei <bschlei@manitowoc.org> wrote:
Todd and PJ,

| have no problem adding this to the Dec agenda.



It would advantageous to PJ to have a plan drawn up that show where this ramp would be placed. This plan doesn't
have to be super detailed, just something on paper that shows footage from the corner of 8th and Jay St.
When it is completed, please e mail the plan to Amber (address above) who will attach it the the resolution.

Bill Schlei
District 8 Alderman
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On Nov 11, 2022, at 10:02 PM, Todd Reckelberg <treckelberg@manitowoc.org> wrote:
PJ:

Absolutely | plan on attending our next CCC Board meeting on the 30th and at the conclusion would be happy to see
the locations you have under consideration for a handicapped curb ramp.

The Public Safety Committee normally meets the second Monday of each month so looking at the calendar, the

earliest this could be reviewed by them would be Monday December 12th. I'm including Alder Bill Schlei in this
return email as he chairs the Public Safety Committee and is responsible for what appears on the agenda.

See you on the 30th.
Todd

Todd H. Reckelberg
Alder District 10

City of Manitowoc
P: (920) 973-6365

On Nov 11, 2022, at 11:05 AM, PJ Albert <pja@cccshows.org> wrote:

Good morning Todd,

The Facility Committee has begun a discussion about having an ADA curb ramp installed either in
front of the building or along Jay St for easier dropoff access. Having spoken with Greg Minikel, it

seems this would need to be presented to the Public Safety Committee for approval before we move
any further forward.

If you are going to be at the Capitol Board meeting on November 30, could | show you the areas we

are discussing after the meeting? | would like to get your thoughts on how to best present this to the
committee.

Thank you,

PJ Albert
Executive Director

Capitol Civic Centre
P: 920.686.6420 E: pja@cccshows.org
O: Tuesday - Saturday, 9 AM -5 PM




